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March 31, 2024
Dear PRC of Flint Friends,

Spring is in the air and we are beginning to see evidence of new life beginning to blossom! As we
just celebrated Resurrection Sunday, which is the ultimate “Gift of Life”, we are excited to share
with you about one of our clients who reached out to us during a dire situation, needing
encouragement and hope of being able to give life to her unborn child.

She stated at her initial appointment that she had recently separated from her husband who was
now living in a different country. She and her three young children had no choice but to move in
with her dad who was experiencing major health issues. This precious mother stated that she

was very scared and did not feel confident that she could take on caring for yet another baby at
this time.

After a tear-filled discussion with her peer counselor about what her options were, the client
stated that she would consider placing her baby for adoption. Praise God, she was thinking that
adoption may be an option for her instead of an abortion.

Her peer counselor listened with compassion that day, informing the client of all the ways we
could help her, not only with her current pregnancy but also with her youngest child as well. The
client left that day promising to let us know her decision.

She called one week later to let us know that she decided not to place her baby for adoption. She
was choosing life and going to parent herself.

Imagine how ditterent her outcome would have been had we not been there for her that
afternoon when she reached out to us. How many other women are in a similar situation, that

simply need a listening ear and someone who will walk alongside them through what otherwise
feels like an impossible situation?

We continue to fight a battle that puts PRC of Flint on the front lines but this is not a battle that

can ever be fought alone. Your heart for the unborn, your prayers and your financial support is
the only way that countless women are able to continue to have the educational tools needed to
allow them to make an informed decision when facing an unplanned pregnancy.

Thank you for your unwavering faithfulness to see lives changed ... for His Glory!

Because of Him,
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Clara Clarke
Executive Director




